



JDem.389

Strasbourg, 24 September 2014

Dear President,

Thank you very much for requesting an amicus curiae brief from the Venice Commission on a number of provisions of the Law on Professional Integrity Testing (Law no.35 of 23 December 2013).

The Venice Commission will be pleased to provide an amicus curiae brief on the above-mentioned provisions, which will be examined with a view to adoption at the 101st plenary session which will take place on 12-13 December 2014 in Venice.

Yours faithfully,

Thomas Markert
Director, Secretary of the Commission

Mr Alexandru Tănase President Constitutional Court Republic of Moldova

e-mail: inter.dept@constcourt.md